
Submitter: Paul Jones 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2050 

Hello, 

 

To whom it may concern.  Giving veterans this opportunity is definitely the way to 

assist veterans as they have given their time to support this state both here in the 

state and overseas.  Many states support this effort already and have for many years.  

In fact I know many veterans that actually move from Oregon to states that don’t tax 

their retirement.  Passing this bill will keep many of those Oregonians here in the 

state which is what we want.   

 

Very  


